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October 29, 2015

Project Based Voucher Phase 3
RFP#125-06-15 Phase 3

ADDENDUM NO.8

This addendum tssued October 29, 2015 becomes in its entirety a part of the Request for
Proposals RFP#125-06-15 Phase 3 as is fully set forth herein:

Item 1:  Q: Is it possible to apply the HACP units to only part of a development?
Our development includes new construction of a building with one and three bedroom
units and the renovation of existing units of two and three bedroom units. The new
construction will be accessible and we can provide accessible one and three bedroom
units. Can we apply the HACP units only to the new construction part of the
development? The total development is 49 units: 25 in the new building and 24 existing
units to be renovated.

A Yes, it 1s permissible for only a portion of the units in a project to
have Project Based Voucher Assistance, and with some limited exceptions, not more than
25% of the units in a project can have Project Based Voucher Agssistance. So in a non-
senior project without other exceptions m a 49 umit project, 12 units can have Project
Based Voucher Assistance.

Item 2: The proposal due date for Phase 3 is changed to November 24, 2015 and the
time and location remain for Phase 3 remains unchanged at 9:00AM (Phase 3) at the
HACP Procurement Dept., 100 Ross St. 2nd Floor, Suite 200, Pittsburgh, PA 15219.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 8
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